
The PVAMU student
email domain has
been updated to

​pvamu.edu

Recently the university changed the student email domain from @ 
student.pvamu.edu to @ pvamu.edu. This means emails sent to students 
should be sent to username@ pvamu.edu.

While students may still receive a copy of emails sent to their old @ student.pvamu.edu, we 
need to transition to using @ pvamu.edu for all communications with students.

Students are not able to open completed documents in DocuSign sent to their old @
student.pvamu.edu email account. The notice will forward to their new email account, but
they can not log into DocuSign using @ student.pvamu.edu.

In order to reduce the issues students are encountering, we are asking you
to use the domain @ pvamu.edu to make sure that everyone at PVAMU can
open the documents sent through DocuSign.

If you have questions about the domain change, please reply to this email.

For all other IT related issues, please call 936-261-2525.

O365 Migration
Website

Connect with us

​ ​ ​

https://www.pvamu.edu/its/student-services-2/microsoft-o365/
https://www.facebook.com/PVAMUCITE/
https://twitter.com/CitePvamu
https://www.instagram.com/pvamu_cite/

